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CONGRATULATIONS CLASS OF 2018 

Facilities & Campus Services is proud to congratulate the class of 2018 on their  

well-deserved graduation! Nearly 1,900 graduates received their diplomas on Monday,  

May 21, 2018. Read more about how the class of 2018 were encouraged to Choose to Lead. 

For weeks in advance, F&CS worked hard to prepare for this celebratory occasion. F&CS  

handled  landscaping, preparing the stage, placing/wiping down the chairs, and placing water 

bottles under the graduateôs chairs. Following Commencement, our department handled the 

cleanup and chair removal. Read more about the event at: Commencement 2018. 

Fun Fact: F&CS placed 13,000 chairs on Hearn Plaza in preparation for Commencement. 

RL&H and Conference & 

Event Services are hosting an 

employee appreciation lunch 

for F&CS at North Campus 

Dining Hall on July 23, 2018, 

from 12 pm - 1:30pm. 

TIAAðRetirement Planning 

A Financial Consultant will be 

available July 25-26, 2018, 

for 30 minute session 

planning. Please register by 

visiting the TIAA website  

or calling 800.842.2776. 

As always, you may bring 

your partner, spouse, or 

financial decision maker with 

you to the meeting. 

Workday Live July 2018 

Wake Forest University has 

transitioned to Workday for all 

finance, budget, and human 

capital management functions. 

This system has replaced  

several applications previously 

used at Wake Forest, such as: 

Deacon Depot, NOVAtime, 

Works, RedCarpet, etc.  

We are excited about the new  

opportunities for streamlining 

processes and appreciate your 

efforts during this transition. 

FACILITIES & CAMPUS SERVICES 

Who will it be? 

Facilities & Campus Services 
 

Nominate someone at 

F&CS-elect. 

NOMINATE THE NEXT 

F&CS ELECT WINNER 

SATELLITE PROGRAM 

Congratulations to our Satellite Program student employees from Winston-Salem Forsyth 

County high schools! This year, Wake Forest placed around 23 students in various paid  

positions, including: custodians, fleet attendants, groundskeepers, sanitation and surplus  

assistants in F&CS. The graduation celebration was held at Graylyn on Friday, June 1, 2018. 

To read more about the satellite students, please visit: The Tassel is Worth the Hassle. 

�³F&CS will be initiating social media channels this coming August!  

We will feature staff accomplishments and our campus activities on Facebook,  

Instagram, and Twitter. You can follow us @wfufacilities on all three platforms.�  ́

CAMPUS PAVING PROJECT 

On Tuesday, May 22, 2018, F&CS began the project of repaving select roads around Reynolda 

Campus. Betsy Chapman, author of The Daily Deac, noted in Projects: ñThe new blacktop 

they have laid down thus far is smooth and beautiful.ò 

Facilities & Campus Services is always busy with projects across campus. In an effort to share 

our progress with the WFU community, we have made a project map that provides  

both Construction and Maintenance Project details laid out on an interactive map interface. 

You can find it at: Facilities Map.  

https://news.wfu.edu/2018/05/21/class-of-2018-encouraged-to-choose-to-lead/
https://commencement.wfu.edu/
https://rlh.wfu.edu/
https://conferences.wfu.edu/
https://conferences.wfu.edu/
https://pdc.wfu.edu/events/2874/
https://publictools.tiaa-cref.org/public/publictools/events/meetingatworkplace?employerId=1-5K2P-10&_ga=2.158700028.737169642.1497885100-681877073.1496691915
http://facilities.wfu.edu/fcs-elect/
http://www.graylyn.com/
http://facilities.wfu.edu/2018/06/satellite-students/
https://workday.wfu.edu/

